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Supreme Court Seeks Information on Case Management 
Systems 

The Idaho Supreme Court today announced it is seeking information on options for 
electronic case management systems for courts. 

The Court’s formal Request for Information (RFI) is available to read at 
isc.idaho.gov/procurement.  

The case management system is the electronic repository of all case information and 
filings in Idaho’s state courts. Idaho’s Judicial Branch began using its current case 
management system nearly 10 years ago, adopting it as part of a transition from paper 
court records to a digital system. 

Today’s RFI will help the Court understand how the market has changed in those 10 
years. There are no plans right now to replace Idaho’s case management system, but 
this process will allow the Court to study what options have developed should it wish 
to consider a change.  

The potential of that market is currently unclear. “No options or alternative systems 
of case management have been formally researched in at least 10 years,” the RFI 
states. “… What other solutions exist, and where have they been successfully 
implemented?” 

The RFI seeks details of other case management systems besides the one Idaho 
currently relies on – how those systems handle new case filings, assign and track 
cases, and many other questions. 

This research will help the Court ensure it is making the best and most efficient use of 
public funds in its role overseeing Idaho’s statewide court system. 

Entities interested in responding to the RFI can find more information at the link 
above. 
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